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Celebration Day 

26 March 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Tuesday 16th April, we would like to invite all the children to come to school dressed in celebration 

clothes if they wish. Many of our families have been celebrating Eid ul Fitr following the month of 

Ramadan and we would like to come together as a whole school to think about how different festivals are 

celebrated.  

Celebration clothes can be any cultural outfit worn for festivals and important events or clothes that are 

worn for special occasions, events and birthdays.   

Children will need to wear sensible shoes and coats, as they will be going outside. We will be sharing our 

outfits during a special assembly.  

Thank you 

 

Mrs Begum 

 


